Field Day will look a little different this year. We will be splitting field day into two
different groups Pre-K thru 3rd and 4th grade thru 6th grade. Both groups will start off
their event with the mile run. Parents are invited to attend Field Day. If you plan on
attending your students field day you must sign in at the main office, get a visitors
badge and go directly to the field behind the school. if you plan on taking your child
home with vou at the end of Field Day you must sign them out in the main office.

DATE: Tuesday, June 18th
Rain date Thursday, June 20th

TIME: Grades Pre-K - 3rd 9:00-11:00 AM
Grades 4-6 - 12:00-2:00 PM

Each grade level will be representing a country and wearing
their country’s colors.

If you have any questions please feel free to email Nick Van Vorst at
(nvanvorst@newlebanoncsd.org). We hope to see many of you there to cheer on our students.

Thank you,
Nick Van Vorst, and Holly Feit



